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GEAR UP offers a scholarship to all participating students in the GEAR UP program at Lapwai 

High School.  This scholarship is renewable each year for four years. Candace Hoisington, GEAR 

UP Coordinator, reports that 29 students will be receiving the $1,500 GEAR UP Scholarship this 

year!  They are Lauraly Souza, Trystyn Enick, Cloud Williams, Sequoiah Henry, Styels Peters, 

Matthais Charles, Cherish Arthur, Theodore George, Rebecca Pierce, Britnee Lussoro, Keanon 

Wheeler, Blue Skyla Whiteplume, Celeste Polk, Malique Higheagle, Cameron Shawl, Iris 

Domebo, Ava VanWoerken, Ivory Williams, Camielle Chapman, LeNae Gilbert, Ione Chimburas, 

Bailey Peters, Jessie Kipp, Shiniah Holt, Ko-Yama Young, Jessica Calkins, Evelyn Bohnee, 

Joandra Wilson and Kiara Smith.  Congratulations! 

On August 21, 2017 a solar eclipse will be visible across the United States. The Northwest Space 

and Earth Sciences Pipeline invited all Native American students from Idaho, Montana, Oregon, 

and Washington to participate in a design contest to create a logo for an eclipse event in Warm 

Springs, Oregon. Lapwai Elementary had two winners including 4th grader, Victoria Snipe and 5th 

grader Jayden Leighton. Thank you Ena Raml, art teacher, for engaging our learners in such a 

creative opportunity. Congratulations to these Wildcat artists! We will be posting their artwork on 

our Facebook page under: Lapwai School District #341.  

Lapwai Elementary Summer school registration begins May 31st and applications are available in 

the elementary office.   Summer school begins June 12.  The program will run Monday through 

Thursday from 8:30-12:20 until June 29th.  Bus transportation is available to those students that 

are currently on a bus route. 

Kindergarten registration packets are available in the elementary school office for residents.  In 

anticipation of large kindergarten class numbers, Lapwai School District is not accepting out of 

district students at this time.  Kindergarten students for 2017-2018 must live in the Lapwai School 

District.  If you would like to be placed on a waiting list for kindergarten next year, please complete 

an out of district application at the district office at 404 South Main.  

 

 


